
 

COMMUNITY DINING IN OUR RESTAURANT 

Our restaurant will be on the ground floor of the 
building. It will be a bright, modern, open space that 
will use state of the art facial recognition technology to 
purchase food.   

The restaurant will be open daily at 7.45am for 
breakfast. 

In the new school there will be no machines to top up 
your account. All money will need to be loaded onto 
your account via Wise Pay. After Easter all pupils in 
school years 7 to 10 will be scanned so we are ready 
for September 2024.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a specific queue to join 

depending on if you are a lower (year 7 & 

8) or upper school (year 9. 10 & 11) pupil. 

Every pupil will receive a lapel badge to 

identify your year group.    

A system that allows pupils in receipt of a 

Priority Pass will be in operation allowing 

them to bypass the queue.  



 

 

There are a number of serving hatches and till points in the restaurant.  These 2 

hatches serve the same menu, therefore both queues access the same food offer. 

There is also a grab and go serving hatch the other side of the restaurant.  

There are different seating options: large tables, tables of 4 and a large covered outside space in the quad. 


